Gore Bio-Electric Staff Meeting – September 20, 2017
Meeting started at 5:30 pm
Members Present
Tim O’Rourke 
Bray Moll
Andrew Mullen
Justin Havely
Zaoyi Chi
Ariel Autrand
Diego Garcia
Qingkun Liu
Members Not Present
Research Review
· Each member discussed what they have been researching for the last week
· Due to safety concerns it was decided against pursuing static electricity. 
· It was suggested to research inertial generation

Upcoming Deadlines
· The preliminary report is due Friday October 6
· The Preliminary Presentation is due Wednesday October 4, 2017


Meeting Adjourned at 5:50 pm.







Meeting minutes Prepared by Bray Moll
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